
 

 

 
 

Dear Dr. Luiz Darcy Gonçalves Siqueira President of the AMHB 
Brazilian Homeopathic Medical Association 

 

We have become aware of the defamation campaigns towards homeopathy in Brazil’s media. The Liga 
Medicorum Homoeopathica Internationalis -LMHI- extends its unconditional support to  our 
colleagues. 

 

These defamations originate from the ignorance about the scientific evidence of homeopathy which is 
easily accessible in the Scientific Framework of Homeopathy document available on the LMHI website 
(www.lmhi.org), or by the ill intent coming from vested interests to discredit a specialty that shows its 
efficiency daily. 

 

Brazil is an exemplar of the highest level in the teaching, research, and practice of homeopathy 
integrated into the national health system and the LMHI recognizes the AMHB for the task it carries 
out to fulfill such purposes and being a standard bearer for the world. Likewise, if you consider 
appropriate any intervention by LMHI before the Brazilian medical/health authorities, we make 
ourselves available to the AMHB for this purpose. 

 

As proven, by the over two centuries of clinical use, homeopathic medicine is clinically and cost 
effective, and it encompasses several levels of complexity, from over-the-counter use to its use in 
highly specialized areas, such as Internal Medicine, Pediatrics, and Psychiatry; therefore, it is essential 
that comprehensive specialty training is available for those professional who want to provide a high 
level of healthcare when using homeopathic medicines. 

 

We cordially greet you and, on your behalf, all our Brazilian colleagues. 
 
 

Altunay Agaoglu, MD. Bernardo Merizalde, MD. 
President, LMHI Vice-President, LMHI 

 
 
 

Gustavo Cataldi, MD Bernhard Zauner, MD. 
Past-President, LMHI General Secretary, LMHI 


